Kevane

Grant Thornton

Audit

An instinct for growth’ @

Economu

Highlights from FASB’s March &
/ meeting

May 16, 2018

Aida Ramirez

Partner Head of Audit

T (1) 787 754 1915

E adida.ramirez@pr.gt.com

Access our Professional
Articles on:

www.grantthornton.pr

On March 7, the FASB met to discuss stakeholders’ comments on two
proposed ASUs featuring targeted improvements to the new leasing
guidance and amendments to the disclosure requirements for fair

value measurement. These discussions are summarized below.

All decisions reached at Board meetings are tentative and may be changed at future
meetings.

Targeted improvements to ASC 842

The Board discussed feedback received on the optional transition method included in the
proposed ASU, Leases (Topic 842): Targeted Improvements, and tentatively decided to affirm
this proposal. If an entity elects to apply this new transition method, the Board clarified, it
should include the disclosures required under ASC 840, Leases, including the operating lease
obligations disclosure in ASC 840-20-50-2, in the financial statements for comparative
periods.

The Board will discuss comments received on the proposed practical expedient related to the
separation and allocation requirements for lessors, also included in the proposed ASU, at a
future meeting.

Disclosure requirements for fair value measurements

The Board continued its discussion of the amendments in the proposed ASU, Disclosure
Framework - Changes to the Disclosure Requirements for Fair Value Measurement, and
confirmed certain amendments in the proposal, including previous tentative decisions. It also
tentatively decided to require prospective transition for the narrative description of
disclosure uncertainty.

Audit Alert: Highlights from FASB’s March 7 meeting ° 1


http://www.grantthornton.pr/

The effective date of the amendments upon issuance in an ASU for all entities would be for
fiscal years beginning after December 15, 2019 and for interim periods within those fiscal

years. Early adoption would be permitted.
The Board directed the staff to draft an ASU for vote by written ballot.

Source:
Grant Thornton, On the Horizon, March 15, 2018.

We are committed to keep you updated of all developments that may
affect the way you do business in Puerto Rico. Please contact us for
further assistance in relation to this or any other matter.
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regarded as specific advice. In addition, advice from proper consultant should be obtained prior to taking
ra n 0 rn on action on any issue dealt with this update.

DISCLAIMER: This update and its content do not constitute advice. Clients should not act solely on the basis
of the material contained in this publication. Itis intended for information purposes only and should not be
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